Streator RC Flyers Newsletter
August 14, 2019

The July 19th meeting held at the field was called to order at 6:30. Treasurer's report was read. This
was seconded by Dale Chiavene.

There was a motion to buy a new first aid kit, but it was determined that the present first aid kit was
fine and a new purchase was not needed.

It was proposed to buy a new warbird model from Brian Burcar to be raffled at the upcoming
warbird event.

Mention to adjourn was made by Jim Underwood.

Next club meeting will be held at the field on August 21st, 2019 at 6:30 pm.

Important Club Business



We need to define what constitutes a quorum. This will determine the minimum number of
members needed to hold a meeting and conduct business. The proposed new bylaw will read, "There
shall be seven

members present, two of which must be an officer, to hold a meeting and to conduct club business."
It is important to come to this meeting to vote on this addition to the bylaws.

The June 19th and 20th Peoria Warbird is in the books. Thank you to all the Peoria RC members for
putting on such a great event. Despite their best efforts, the turnout was low due to very hot

weather. Thank you to the SRCF members who came out to show support. It was hot but still a great
time.

Upcoming Events

Washington RC Annual Open House/Swap Meet August 18th. 1774 Cruger Rd. Washington, IL
Noon to Dark

Barnstormers Over Champaign August 24th and 25th Champaign County Radio Control Club
39th Annual Big Bird Fly-In September 15th Pekin RC Club

SRCF Fall Scramble Warbirds & Classics September 27th thru 29th



